
NOTICE OF ELECTION 

TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF THE CITY OF CHELSEA 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A STATE PRIMARY ELECTION WILL BE 

HELD ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 2, 2022 

FROM 7:00 AM TO 8:00 PM 

WASHINGTON STREET EDUCATION CENTER 

500 WASHINGTON STREET, CHELSEA MI 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the August 2, 2022 State Primary Election is being held for the 

purposes of nominating candidates for the following offices: 

Governor, United States Senator, Representative in Congress (6th District), State Senator 

(14th District), Representative in State Legislature (46th District), County Commissioner 

(1st District), Delegate to County Convention, Judge of District Court 14A District. 

The polling location is accessible to voters with disabilities.  A Voter Assist Terminal is also 

available at the polling location.  Absentee Ballot Applications are available at the Chelsea 

City Office located at 305 S. Main St, online at www.mi.gov/vote, and online at www.city-

chelsea.org/clerk 

Please do not postpone! Apply early.  If you have any questions regarding the upcoming 

election, please visit www.mi.gov/vote or contact the City Clerk’s Office at 734-475-1771. 

Regular business hours: Monday 8:00am to 6:00pm, Tuesday – Friday 8:00am to 4:00pm.  

Saturday, July 30, 2022 from 8:00am to 4:00pm. 

Lyn Sebestyen, City Clerk 
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